
  

 

Congratulations! It is with great pleasure that I can inform you that you have been selected as a 2016 Golf 
Range Association of America Top 50 Growth of the Game Teaching Professional. We received an 
outstanding batch of applicants for this honor, so please take pride in the fact that you were selected from a 
group of highly regarded teachers. 

All winners will be listed in the December 2016 issue of Golf Range Magazine as well as on GolfRange.org. 
Winners will be invited to pick up their award, a piece of crystal made by Sterling Cut Glass, at the 2017 
PGA Merchandise Show. A GRAA representative will be reaching out to you in January to confirm whether 
or not you will be coming for your award. 

 

Thank you for your support of the Golf Range Association of America and congratulations again on your 
achievement. We hope to see you at the PGA Merchandise Show, and please do not hesitate to call or email 
me anytime using the contact information below. 

Sincerely, 

Rick Summers 
Chairman & CEO, GRAA 
rsummers@golfrange.org 
 

 

 


